
RELJG1VEH151726
OPEL ASTRA STATION WAGON

BIR IJ26
ACQ DATE 5/26/2009
WOLOAHL3592101699

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 100,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,400.00



RELJG1VEH151723
OPEL VIVARO VAN

KL KW282
ACQ DATE 9/20/2010
WOLF7AMA6BV603693

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 60,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,900.00



RELJG1VEH13134
FIAT DUCATO VAN

KL UA330
ACQ DATE 8/24/2010
ZFA25000001834497

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 150,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,600.00



RELJG1VEH13164
OPEL VIVARO VAN

KL UA363
ACQ DATE 9/3/2010
WOLF7AMA6BV603518

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 90,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,900.00



RELJG1VEH4162
OPEL VIVARO VAN

KL AU429
ACQ DATE 9/3/2010
WOLF7AMA6BV603512

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 100,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,900.00



RELJG1VEH4045
OPEL ASTRA WAGON

KL AG523
ACQ DATE 5/19/2010
W0L0AHL35A2085576

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 90,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,400.00



RELJG1VEH13179
OPEL VIVARO 9 PAX VAN

KL KI529
ACQ DATE 9/14/2010
WOLJ7AMA6BV603078

Deficiencies: Blown engine, oil leak, minor rust, minor 
electrical problems, battery dead . 

Engine turns over does not run (possible timing belt  oil leak)

No major body damage or accidents.

Less than 170,000km

Minimum Bid: $500.00



RELJG1VEH12833
OPEL ASTRA STATION WAGON

KL QR576
ACQ DATE 6/4/2009
W0L0AHL3592103226

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 110,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,400.00



RELJG1VEH13139
FIAT DUCATO VAN

KL UA595
ACQ DATE 8/24/2010
ZFA25000001834235

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . paint peeling front, In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 130,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,600.00



RELJG1VEH151727
OPEL ASTRA STATION WAGON

KL FH683
ACQ DATE 5/26/2009
WOLOAHL3592104090

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 75,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,400.00



RELJG1VEH13133
FIAT DUCATO VAN

KL UA793
ACQ DATE 8/24/2010
ZFA25000001833790

Deficiencies: Minor rust, some paint peeling, minor 
electrical problems, battery dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 110,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,600.00



RELJG1VEH13155
OPEL VIVARO VAN

KL KG795
ACQ DATE 9/30/2010
WOLF7AMA6BV603576

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 90,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,900.00



RELJG1VEH13491
IVECO IRIS BUS 23 PAX

KL NM804
ACQ DATE 4/3/2011
ZCFC65C0005841790

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 175,000km

Minimum Bid: $11,500.00



RELJG1VEH13136
FIAT DUCATO VAN

KL TZ809
ACQ DATE 8/24/2010
ZFA25000001824738

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . paint peeling front, In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 170,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,600.00



RELJG1VEH13081
OPEL ASTRA STATION WAGON

KL JK850
ACQ DATE 5/19/2010
WOLOAHL35A5052081

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 110,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,400.00



RELJG1VEH12832
OPEL ASTRA STATION WAGON

KL QQ856
ACQ DATE 6/4/2009
W0L0AHL3592103344

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 90,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,400.00



RELJG1VEH151875
OPEL VIVARO VAN

KL BL942
ACQ DATE 9/24/2010
WOLF7AMA6BV603724

Deficiencies: Minor rust, minor electrical problems, battery 
dead . In need of TLC.

Engine starts and runs; this vehicle was driven until taken 
offline for auction.

No major damage or accidents.

Less than 50,000km

Minimum Bid: $2,900.00


